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  NEWSLETTER NO.5 SPRING TERM – 15 FEB 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 
HALF TERM - Monday 18th to Friday 22nd February 

Saturday 23rd    
Sunday 24th    

WEEK 7 

Monday 25th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Assembly  08.55 
 Cricket Coaching: ‘Chance to Shine’ (Y3 & Y4)  13.30-15.00 
Tuesday 26th  World of Maths Workshops – Whole School all day  

Wednesday 27th  Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 09.30-11.30 
 U11/U10 Mixed Pop Lacrosse v St Ronans (AWAY)  

Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 16.00 

 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 
 Staff Meeting  16.00 
Thursday 28th  KS1 Open Classrooms 08.30-08.45 
 U9/U8 Mixed Pop Lacrosse v St Ronans (AWAY) Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 

Collect from Venue 16.00 
Friday 1st March  KS2 Open Classrooms 08.30-08.45 
 Y4 Class Assembly: LENT and Awards - All welcome 08.55 
 Parent & Toddler session  09.00-10.15 
 Y4 Cake Sale  10.30-11.00 

 KS2 Music Evening: Mrs Chapman & Mr Smith (Pupils to return to 
School 18.15 and meet in the ICT Room with instruments and music) 

18.45 start 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Chloe LOVE: For her enthusiasm for learning  

YEAR 1 
Olivia 

GROW: For working very hard and for bouncing through each day with 
an infectious energy and zest for life.  

Gus GROW:  For perseverance and always giving his very best. 

YEAR 2 
Fabian  LEARN:  For a beautiful “Taste Collector” poem 
Annabelle LOVE:  For being a fantastic listener, always! 

YEAR 3 
Mariella LOVE:  For being so wonderful in all she does! 
Oscar LEARN:  For working really hard on his handwriting and presentation. 

YEAR 4 
Francesca LOVE:  For kindness and compassion to others. 
George LOVE:  For always following the right path.   

YEAR 5 
All Year 5 but 
especially Monty 

LEARN:  For fantastic Shakespeare short plays but especially Monty 
for performing in two groups.  

YEAR 6  
Mia 

LEARN:  For being particularly hardworking this week, in all areas of 
the curriculum. 

Alana GROW:  For her resilience and courage. 

FRIENDSHIP 
Mariella (Y3) For being a delightful caring friend 

Edward (R) For always being courteous and cheerful to those around him 

PE 
Elena (Y6) For excellent defence in hockey at the tournament 
Mason (Y3) For huge improvement in breast stroke 

MUSIC 

Baxter For always listening and working well in lessons  
Mariella 

For lovely singing in Junior Choir. 
Anabel 
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U11 MIXED HOCKEY TOURNAMENT @ Uplands 
On Wednesday 13th February Sacred Heart U11 Team 
played at the Mixed Hockey Tournament at Uplands.   

Team:  Elena, Sophie, Avaani, Jack, Charlie A and Monty M 
Final Scores:  
Sacred Heart v Wadhurst Primary 0-1 to Wadhurst Primary  
Sacred Heart v Stonegate 5-3 to Sacred Heart  
Sacred Heart v Bricklehurst 1-2 to Bricklehurst  
Sacred Heart v Frant 1-3 to Frant 
Result came 4th overall but was awarded “The Team Spirit Cup” 
 

 
HOT CHOCOLATE SALE FOR THE ROCKINGHORSE CHARITY  
On Tuesday 12th February the School Council organised a Hot 
Chocolate Sale to raise money for a local charity, Rockinghorse.  The 
School Council chose this charity as they were keen to help sick 

children in East Sussex and support them and their families whilst they receive 
treatment in hospital.  A culinary feast was enjoyed by the School as hot chocolate 
was served alongside whipped cream and marshmallows – yum!  A special thanks 
goes to Avaani Y6 who designed the beautiful poster for our fundraising event.  A 

fantastic total of £60 was raised!  Thank you to the School Council for their efforts 

and to the school community for their donations.   
 

 
THE BRITISH HEART FOUNDATION SPONSORED SKIP 
The pupils have been working hard to improve their skipping skills this half term and will be 
demonstrating their newly acquired skills on Friday 8th March raising money for The British 
Heart Foundation. Sponsor forms will be sent home at the beginning of next half term.   

Thank you for your support 
 
PTA AGM – Wednesday 24th April 2019 
All good things must come to an end! I think we all agree that we have benefitted from a brilliant PTA over the 
last few years, however Mrs Colliver has indicated that she would like to hand over the mantle and it seems 
likely that all committee posts may be up for a reshuffle.   
 

The outgoing committee invites you to the AGM and election of new members on Wednesday 24 April, the first 
day of the summer term.  That gives everyone plenty of time to consider how they would like to support the 
valuable work of the PTA in building community and raising additional funding for the benefit of the children.   
 

The main fundraiser for the summer term is the Summer Fair and planning to make this another popular and 
successful event should probably get underway as soon as possible.  If you would like to find out more about 
how you can help or what is involved please speak to any of the committee members: Mrs Colliver, Mrs 
Kellam, Mrs Christian, Mrs Cordner, Mrs Leary, Mrs Hughes (to name a few) or leave your name in the school 
office and we will ask someone to contact you. 
 

We hope for a great turnout on the evening of the AGM as we show our appreciation of the outgoing 
committee and support for the new. 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

Key Stage 2 
really enjoyed 
the visit from 

Onatti Theatre Productions this 
week. The play was an excellent 
and fun way to learn French and 
the children all enjoyed Jack's 
adventures and helped him to 
communicate with his French 
computer and fellow traveller.  Well 
done to Mia Y6 and Charlie in Y3 
who helped the Scientist. 

Congratulations also to Bea Bea in Y3 who was an excellent companion to them on their space travels 
and joined in with the fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 have been learning all about 

Shakespeare and have been writing 
their own scripts for an abridged version 
of Romeo and Juliet or Macbeth. They 
created storyboards of the main scenes 
and then worked together in groups to 
write their own scripts and stage 
directions. Many children made their own props and then 

brought in extra props and costumes from home for the final performances on 
Thursday afternoon.  All the groups performed really well and showed an excellent 
understanding of the plays and how to work together to write play scripts.  A special thank you to Monty in 
Year 5 who had to perform at the last minute in two of the plays due to the absence of one of the main 
characters!  
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Astronauts have to be physically fit. 
 

Astronauts have to be very clever. 

Astronauts have to be able to speak in another language. 

Astronauts have to know plenty about space. 
 

Astronauts have to know how to be good friends. 

In Reception we are learning how to become astronauts.  


